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ALAINA MENTKOW SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

The parents of Alaina Mentkow, a former Phoebe Needles camper, wanted other young people to have the same great 

summer camp experience as their daughter had as a camper for several summers at Phoebe Needles, and thus they 

created, The Alaina Mentkow Summer Camp Scholarship Fund.  The Fund will ensure for many years to 

come that a summer camp experience is available to every young person without respect to their ability to pay.  “We 

believe spending a week away from home and everyday friends, in a rural residential setting, that provides challenging 

activities, a supportive staff and lots of fun, is of great benefit to every person.”  

 

The Phoebe Needles Center summer camp program is offered at the most affordable price we can reasonably offer.  It 

costs the Center more than three times the fee we charge for campers to attend a week of camp.  The AMSF is 

committed to making sure you have the opportunity to come to camp. 

 

APPLICATION FORM 

 
The Summer Camp scholarship program has the following procedures: 

§ This is a “Need-based” scholarship.  Our intention is to provide assistance to 

those campers who could not otherwise afford a week of summer camp. 

§ Each family is asked to contribute a minimum of 1/3 of the camp fee, and to 

find another source (i.e. church, relative, civic organization, friend) to 

provide 1/3 of the camp fee. 

§ The Alaina Mentkow Scholarship Fund will provide $70.00 toward the 

residential camp fee and $30 toward the day camp fee.  

 
Please complete the following information: 

 

Parent/Guardian Name            

 

Street Address             

 

City        State       Zip Code     

 

Daytime Phone      Evening Phone       

 

Cell Phone      Email Address        

 

Camper’s Name            

 

Camp Session(s)            

 

 
Please send your completed registration form and the  $25 deposit with 

the scholarship request. You will receive a response to your request within 
two (2) weeks of receipt of the application.  If you have any questions, or need to 

discuss your application, please contact the Phoebe Needles Center at: 

 

540-483-1518 

800-848-1677 
PNCenter@gmail.com 

12/15 


